From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 April 2013 10:34
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 13/00237/F
A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:33 AM on 10 Apr 2013 from janice.gooch@cherwell-dc.gov.uk.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	13/00237/F

	Address:
	Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury 

	Proposal:
	Provision of drainage channel under canal & construction of headwall to facilitate discharge of water into tributary channel. Drainage required to facilitate development at Bankside 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information


	Comments Details

	Comments:
	The proposed application looks to convert the existing offices to form new living accommodation. Hawthorne Lodge is within the Banbury Conservation Area and is located near listed building. However, it is deemed that the proposed scheme does not cause harm to either the setting of the listed buildings or to the character of the conservation area. Recommendations No objections.


